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Top DEP Stories 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Wolf announces he wants to make DEP interim chief permanent 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/09/21/wolf-announces-he-wants-to-make-dep-
interim-chief.html 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Wolf recommends acting DEP secretary to fill role permanently 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/state/2016/09/21/Wolf-recommends-acting-DEP-secretary-to-fill-
role-permanently/stories/201609210164 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Wolf nominates McDonnell to serve permanently as DEP secretary 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20160921/CPBJ01/160929953/wolf-nominates-mcdonnell-to-serve-
permanently-as-dep-secretary 
 
WITF: Wolf nominates longtime DEP official to be next secretary 
http://www.witf.org/news/2016/09/wolf-nominates-longtime-dep-official-to-be-next-secretary.php 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Wolf nominates longtime DEP official to be next secretary 
http://www.philly.com/philly/news/politics/20160921_ap_506926b8465248a28b584bc3d6691cda.html 
 
Lansdale Reporter: Wolf nominates longtime DEP official Patrick McDonnell to be next secretary 
http://www.thereporteronline.com/general-news/20160921/wolf-nominates-longtime-dep-official-
patrick-mcdonnell-to-be-next-secretary 
 
Philadelphia Business Journal: PoliticsPA: Wolf nominates Patrick McDonnell as permanent DEP 
Secretary 
http://www.bizjournals.com/philadelphia/news/2016/09/21/nominate-patrick-mcdonnell-dep-
secretary-environme.html 
 
PennLive: Gov. Wolf nominates acting DEP Secretary to serve permanently in that role 
http://www.pennlive.com/politics/index.ssf/2016/09/gov_wolf_nominates_longtime_de.html  
 
StateImpact PA: Wolf nominates Patrick McDonnell to run DEP 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/09/21/wolf-nominates-patrick-mcdonnell-to-run-
dep/#more-41828 
 
New Castle News: Wolf nominates longtime DEP official to be next secretary 
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/wolf-nominates-longtime-dep-official-to-be-next-
secretary/article_36b107b1-71fa-5bce-9b41-b3e6ab4a9a22.html 
 
San Franciso Chronicle: Wolf nominates longtime DEP official to be next secretary 
http://www.sfchronicle.com/news/article/Wolf-nominates-longtime-DEP-official-to-be-next-
9236933.php  
 
The Mercury News: Wolf nominates longtime DEP official Patrick McDonnell to be next secretary  
http://www.pottsmerc.com/article/MP/20160921/NEWS/160929932  
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PA Environment Digest Blog: Gov. Wolf Nominates Patrick McDonnell as DEP Secretary 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2016/09/gov-wolf-nominates-patrick-mcdonnell-
as.html?utm_source=feedburner&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Feed%3A+PaEnvironmentDaily
+%28PA+Environment+Daily+Blog%29  
 
Air 
 

Uniontown Herald Standard: Objections filed In ArcelorMittal Class action Settlement 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/objections-filed-in-arcelormittal-class-action-
settlement/article_b78cdbb4-ff6b-59fc-b698-9b46584a2060.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Somerset Daily American: Wetlands add to the Route 219 project 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/wetlands-add-to-the-route-
project/article_ac2e8920-59e3-5028-a544-3d0576c4b116.html 
 
Washington Observer Reporter: Cokeburg Lake drained for dam restoration 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20160921/cokeburg_lake_drained_for_dam_restoration 
 
York Daily Record: Waterfalls, river views grace this autumn hike 
http://www.ydr.com/story/life/2016/09/22/waterfalls-river-views-grace-autumn-hike/90727840/ 
 
Times Leader: D&L Trail nearly completed; project expected to be finished in 2020 
http://timesleader.com/news/local/589086/dl-trail-nearly-completed-project-expexted-to-be-finished-
in-2020 
 
Energy 
 
Lock Haven Express: Pledge of money for improvements is outstanding 
http://lockhaven.com/page/content.detail/id/593231/Pledge-of-money-for-improvements-is-
outstanding.html?nav=5004 
 
StateImpact PA: Dakota Access pipeline controversy hits home for Pa. 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/09/21/dakota-access-pipeline-controversy-hits-home-
for-pa/#more-41840 
 
Times News: Turbine zoning hearing postponed for 'safety concerns' 
http://www.tnonline.com/2016/sep/20/turbine-zoning-hearing-postponed-safety-concerns 
 
Mining 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Finnish mining services firm to close office in Canonsburg 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/09/21/finnish-mining-services-firm-to-close-office-
in.html  
 
WESA-FM: Mahanoy City: The End Of Coal Country 

http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2016/09/gov-wolf-nominates-patrick-mcdonnell-as.html?utm_source=feedburner&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Feed%3A+PaEnvironmentDaily+%28PA+Environment+Daily+Blog%29
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2016/09/gov-wolf-nominates-patrick-mcdonnell-as.html?utm_source=feedburner&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Feed%3A+PaEnvironmentDaily+%28PA+Environment+Daily+Blog%29
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2016/09/gov-wolf-nominates-patrick-mcdonnell-as.html?utm_source=feedburner&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Feed%3A+PaEnvironmentDaily+%28PA+Environment+Daily+Blog%29
http://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/objections-filed-in-arcelormittal-class-action-settlement/article_b78cdbb4-ff6b-59fc-b698-9b46584a2060.html
http://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/objections-filed-in-arcelormittal-class-action-settlement/article_b78cdbb4-ff6b-59fc-b698-9b46584a2060.html
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/wetlands-add-to-the-route-project/article_ac2e8920-59e3-5028-a544-3d0576c4b116.html
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/wetlands-add-to-the-route-project/article_ac2e8920-59e3-5028-a544-3d0576c4b116.html
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20160921/cokeburg_lake_drained_for_dam_restoration
http://www.ydr.com/story/life/2016/09/22/waterfalls-river-views-grace-autumn-hike/90727840/
http://timesleader.com/news/local/589086/dl-trail-nearly-completed-project-expexted-to-be-finished-in-2020
http://timesleader.com/news/local/589086/dl-trail-nearly-completed-project-expexted-to-be-finished-in-2020
http://lockhaven.com/page/content.detail/id/593231/Pledge-of-money-for-improvements-is-outstanding.html?nav=5004
http://lockhaven.com/page/content.detail/id/593231/Pledge-of-money-for-improvements-is-outstanding.html?nav=5004
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/09/21/dakota-access-pipeline-controversy-hits-home-for-pa/#more-41840
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/09/21/dakota-access-pipeline-controversy-hits-home-for-pa/#more-41840
http://www.tnonline.com/2016/sep/20/turbine-zoning-hearing-postponed-safety-concerns
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/09/21/finnish-mining-services-firm-to-close-office-in.html
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/09/21/finnish-mining-services-firm-to-close-office-in.html


http://wesa.fm/post/mahanoy-city-end-coal-country 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Miners hopeful after Senate panel votes to bail out pensions 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/consumers-powersource/2016/09/22/Miners-
hopeful-after-Senate-panel-votes-to-bail-out-pensions/stories/201609220091 
 
Washington Observer Reporter: Senate Finance Committee approves Miners Protection Act 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20160921/senate_finance_committee_approves_miners_protection_act 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pipeline companies concerned about perceptions 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/09/21/pipeline-companies-concerned-about-
perceptions.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Gas industry execs say regulations hurting business 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/blog/energy/2016/09/gas-industry-execs-say-regulations-
hurting.html 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Company restarts gasoline pipeline after leak in Alabama 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/09/22/Company-restarts-
gasoline-pipeline-after-leak-in-Alabama-2/stories/201609220138 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Union withdraws from conference over Trump speech 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/09/21/Trump-s-speech-
puts-unions-involved-in-shale-industry-in-uncomfortable-spot/stories/201609210195 
 
Beaver County Times: State Sen. Bartolotta doesn't expect significant public opposition to proposed 
Shell pipeline 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/energy/state-sen-bartolotta-doesn-t-expect-significant-public-
opposition-to/article_a9bd94a6-802c-11e6-9d71-53ec20a452fe.html 
 
Washington Observer Reporter: Pipelines pushed at tri-state shale energy conference 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20160921/pipelines_pushed_at_tri-state_shale_energy_conference 
 
WESA-FM: Despite Environmental Concerns, Fitzgerald Says Shale Drilling Is Good For The County 
http://wesa.fm/post/despite-environmental-concerns-fitzgerald-says-shale-drilling-good-county 
 
WESA-FM: Shale Gas Conference Kicks Off with Pipelines 
http://wesa.fm/post/shale-gas-conference-kicks-pipelines 
 
Towanda Daily Review: County drumming up support for Harrisburg rally 
http://www.thedailyreview.com/news/2016-09-
22/Today%27s_Top_Stories/County_drumming_up_support_for_Harrisburg_rally.html 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Harrisburg: House Bill 1391 remains in limbo - Rally in support of royalty bill 
scheduled for Tuesday in state capitol building 
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http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_176a6cb7-d0b3-5db3-9545-d27e4f066874.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: State extends drilling moratorium in forests, parks 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/state-and-regional/state-extends-drilling-moratorium-in-forests-
parks/article_55d5629d-ae76-5164-a703-272b04aa98ca.html 
 
WITF: StateImpact: Dakota Access pipeline controversy hits home for Pa. 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/09/21/dakota-access-pipeline-controversy-hits-home-
for-pa/?_ga=1.259513866.101862103.1457453460 
 
WITF: Episode 02: Breaking Down Distress in Coal Country with Adam Davidson and Sheryl Gay Stolberg 
https://grapplepodcast.atavist.com/episode-02-breaking-down-distress-in-coal-country-with-adam-
davidson-and-sheryl-gay-stolberg 
 
WITF: Hear Neil Young's New Anti-Pipeline Protest Song 
http://www.npr.org/event/music/494706983/hear-neil-youngs-new-anti-pipeline-protest-
song?_ga=1.167180222.101862103.1457453460 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Fracking billionaire backs Trump 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/09/21/fracking-billionaire-backs-
trump/?_ga=1.195400620.101862103.1457453460 
 
Times News: EPA questions PennEast pipeline 
http://www.tnonline.com/2016/sep/21/epa-questions-penneast-pipeline 
 
State Impact: Dakota Access pipeline controversy hits home for Pa. 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/09/21/dakota-access-pipeline-controversy-hits-home-
for-pa/ 
 
Delco Times: Pipeline Wars: Delco protesters stand in solidarity with North Dakota tribes 
http://www.delcotimes.com/article/DC/20160921/NEWS/160929917 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Activists protest Dakota pipeline at Sunoco's Newtown Square HQ 
http://www.philly.com/philly/business/Dakota-Pipeline-protest-at-Sunoco-headquarters.html 
 
The Derrick: State extends drilling moratorium in forests, parks 
http://www.thederrick.com/oil_and_gas/state-extends-drilling-moratorium-in-forests-
parks/article_320f13c2-8035-11e6-bbbb-831d6b315cb0.html 
 
Waste 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Controversial plan to expand Lancaster County's landfill approved by Manor 
Twp. supervisors 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/controversial-plan-to-expand-lancaster-county-s-landfill-
approved-by/article_f7db9058-8053-11e6-914f-1389eaea7d62.html 
 
Cinnaminson Patch: Residents In Burlington County Oppose Proposed Hazardous Waste Treatment Plant 
In Pennsylvania 
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http://patch.com/new-jersey/cinnaminson/residents-burlington-county-oppose-proposed-hazardous-
waste-treatment-plant 
 
Water 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Unity officials ask DEP to iron out sewer plan dispute with Latrobe 
counterpart 
http://triblive.com/news/westmoreland/11182121-74/unity-authority-latrobe 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Washington Township boil-water notice raises concerns about E. coli 
http://triblive.com/news/valleynewsdispatch/11180842-74/residents-mobile-park 
 
Beaver County Times: Pennsylvania charges bottled water companies next to nothing to extract state 
resource 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/state/pennsylvania-charges-bottled-water-companies-next-to-
nothing-to-extract/article_3b0e2b2a-8017-11e6-b5f7-2bf3c2a9e7fa.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Officials: Bay water quality is improving 
http://www.sungazette.com/page/content.detail/id/668684/Officials--Bay-water-quality-is-
improving.html?nav=5011 
 
Pennlive: Targeted funding to these important Pa. counties is key to cleaning up the Chesapeake Bay 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2016/09/targeted_funding_to_these_impo.html#incart_river_index 
 
York Dispatch: USDA funding would help farmers clean bay 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/editorials/2016/09/20/editorial-usda-funding-would-help-
farmers-clean-bay/90723828/ 
 
Express Times: Sinkhole hits at Nazareth Area High School stadium 
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/nazareth/index.ssf/2016/09/sinkhole_plugged_behind_nazare.html#i
ncart_2box_lvl-homepage-featured 
 
Doylestown Patch: At Least 42 PA Towns, Agencies Have Drinking Water Toxin Made Famous By Erin 
Brockovich: Study 
http://patch.com/pennsylvania/doylestown/least-42-pa-towns-agencies-have-drinking-water-toxin-
made-famous-erin 
 
Radnor Patch: At Least One Delco Water System Contains "Erin Brockovich" Carcinogen: Study 
http://patch.com/pennsylvania/radnor/delco-water-system-contains-erin-brockovich-carcinogen-study 
 
Norristown Patch: Norristown Public Water System Has Toxin Made Famous By Erin Brockovich, Study 
Says 
http://patch.com/pennsylvania/norristown/norristown-public-water-system-has-toxin-made-famous-
erin-brockovich-study 
 
CNN: New report finds 'Erin Brockovich' chemical in US drinking water 
http://www.cnn.com/2016/09/20/health/chromium-6-in-drinking-water/index.html 
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http://www.timesonline.com/news/state/pennsylvania-charges-bottled-water-companies-next-to-nothing-to-extract/article_3b0e2b2a-8017-11e6-b5f7-2bf3c2a9e7fa.html
http://www.sungazette.com/page/content.detail/id/668684/Officials--Bay-water-quality-is-improving.html?nav=5011
http://www.sungazette.com/page/content.detail/id/668684/Officials--Bay-water-quality-is-improving.html?nav=5011
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2016/09/targeted_funding_to_these_impo.html#incart_river_index
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/editorials/2016/09/20/editorial-usda-funding-would-help-farmers-clean-bay/90723828/
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/editorials/2016/09/20/editorial-usda-funding-would-help-farmers-clean-bay/90723828/
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/nazareth/index.ssf/2016/09/sinkhole_plugged_behind_nazare.html#incart_2box_lvl-homepage-featured
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/nazareth/index.ssf/2016/09/sinkhole_plugged_behind_nazare.html#incart_2box_lvl-homepage-featured
http://patch.com/pennsylvania/doylestown/least-42-pa-towns-agencies-have-drinking-water-toxin-made-famous-erin
http://patch.com/pennsylvania/doylestown/least-42-pa-towns-agencies-have-drinking-water-toxin-made-famous-erin
http://patch.com/pennsylvania/radnor/delco-water-system-contains-erin-brockovich-carcinogen-study
http://patch.com/pennsylvania/norristown/norristown-public-water-system-has-toxin-made-famous-erin-brockovich-study
http://patch.com/pennsylvania/norristown/norristown-public-water-system-has-toxin-made-famous-erin-brockovich-study
http://www.cnn.com/2016/09/20/health/chromium-6-in-drinking-water/index.html


Titusville Herald: Water rates may rise 
http://www.titusvilleherald.com/news/article_356f7e62-7fa9-11e6-8769-6b9fc99f01f3.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Sinkhole-ravaged block in Harrisburg could be demolished, transformed into green space next 
year 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2016/09/harrisburg_sinkhole_14th_stree.html#incart_river_home 
 
abc27: Papenfuse meets with southside residents devastated by sinkhole problems 
http://abc27.com/2016/09/21/papenfuse-meets-with-southside-residents-devastated-by-sinkhole-
problems/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster creates searchable database of trees along streets, parks 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-creates-searchable-database-of-trees-along-streets-
parks/article_1f385e2e-803b-11e6-8a8c-1b2b9a17eb71.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster County GOP lawmakers get failing grade on environmental scorecard 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/pennsylvania/lancaster-county-gop-lawmakers-get-failing-grade-on-
environmental-scorecard/article_ed86144a-803d-11e6-861a-e3fe76ff8e48.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Fall foliage forecast: Expect less vibrant colors 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/fall-foliage-forecast-expect-less-vibrant-colors 
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